FEDERAL SECURITY AGENCY
U. S. PUBLIC HEALTH SERVICE

NATIONAL INST{iiJTE OF HEALTH

PWISIGN OF Z0OLOGY BETHESDA, MARYLAND

June 30, 19,

Mr. H, B, Stenzel,

The University of Texas,
Bureau of Economic Geology,
Austin 12, Texas,

Dear Mr, Stenzel:

Referring further to our letter of June 20, we are sending to
you under separate cover specimens of Helisoma anceps Tropicorbis
obstructus and T, donbilli in order that you may be femiliar with
these species. If you are able to collect and forward to us ¥i®-

specimens of these forms or other planorbid snails, we shall greatly
appreciate your cooperation,

Sincerely,

W H. Wright,?
Chief, Zoology Laboratory.
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